
 

Dear Brink Prayer Team,  

1. Jason’s presentation of the Timothy Leadership Training last week went very well. The pastors were very 
receptive and excited about the opportunity to learn together.  Please pray with us as we start the 
training with this new group of Pastors and church leaders the first week of August.    

2. Today a group of University students have started a protest against the school administration and have 
blocked the entrances to the campus – essentially shutting down the campus completely. Please pray with 
us for a peaceful solution.   

3. Marcy is dealing with some very difficult situations in her counseling ministry. Please pray God will give 
her the wisdom she needs.  

Praise God that so many University students have expressed interest in bible study or discipleship in the last couple 

of weeks. Pray that God will guide Jason’s heart and words as he meets with these young people. 


